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NVSO Sets 2024 Dates 

     The Northern Virginia Senior Olympics committee has announced Sept. 14 – 29 

as its 2024 dates. Newly elected NVSO chairman Riley Geary of Arlington made the 

announcement at a recent committee meeting held at Wakefield District Park in Annandale. 

Riley also said the end date may change as events will be spread out to accommodate possible 

new events and the growing number of participants. Registration will open Monday, July 1 and 

close August 29. 

     Geary reported that opening day will be at the Thomas Jefferson Community Center in 

Arlington followed by track events where a new electronic timing system will be introduced 

for the first time. Geary also said the public is invited to check out the NVSO website  

for in-depth information about 2023 results and photos at www.nvso.us and 2024 information 

as it becomes available. Additional information is also available by emailing: 

nvso1982@gmail.com. 

     NVSO is sponsored by the cities of Alexandria, Falls Church and Fairfax and the counties of 

Arlington, Loudoun, Fairfax, Fauquier and Prince William. Information about becoming 

a Gold, Silver or Bronze Patron is also on the website. 
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